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JG/DM                                        10th October 2018   

 

It’s Harvest time again! 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year we will be collecting dried goods and grocery tins. These are much needed by the Sisters of 

the Missionaries in Seel Street, Liverpool. They use the groceries to provide hot meals for the homeless 

in Liverpool.  

The number of homeless in Liverpool has increased in recent years, showing that the most vulnerable 

people in our community are bearing the brunt of the recession. If you donated one tin per child this 

would have a massive impact on the good work of the Sisters and the homeless they support.  

Tins to be donated by Wednesday 17th October in order for us to make a delivery before half term.   

Thanking you in advance for your generosity and compassion for others.   

Yours sincerely,   

J Griffin 

Mrs J. Griffin 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


